
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

13th November 2020 
 
Dear Junior Parents/Carers 
 
We would like to invite all junior children the opportunity to take part in the virtual children’s music festival.  
This festival is run by the charity Water City Music (Charity no: 1166168) and usually takes place at the 
Tower of London with over 2000 school children attending.  For obvious reasons this cannot take place this 
year. 
 
All junior classes (year 3-6) will practice the well-known Christmas song - Walking in a Winter Wonderland.  
Each class will be videoed singing the song separately at the end of November.  All of the recordings will 
be forwarded to Water City Music to be included with other schools across the country in the finished video.  
This will be posted on youtube in early December and shared on social media as well as local and national 
television channels and newspapers. You will be able to share the video with your families and supporters, 
providing a heart-warming performance for them to enjoy.       
 
Please can you complete and return the consent slip below by Wednesday 18th November confirming that 
your child can be a part of this exciting opportunity for them during this unsettling time. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Megan Donnelly 
Teacher 
 

 
Virtual Children’s Music Festival 

 
 
I give permission for my child/ren ………………………………………………………………………. to be 
videoed singing Walking in Winter Wonderland.  I understand that my child/ren will be included in a final 
video which will be posted onto youtube and other social Medias as highlighted in the above letter.  
 
 

Signed:   ………………………………………………… Date:  …………………………………….. 
 

 
 

Strive Think Act Respect Shine   

  Gloucestershire County Council, Shire Hall, Westgate Street, Gloucester, GL1 2TG  

Norton C of E 
Primary School 

Old Tewkesbury Road 
Norton, Gloucester, GL2 9LJ 
Telephone: 01452 730531 

Fax: 01452 739080 
E-Mail: admin@norton.gloucs.sch.uk 

www.norton.gloucs.sch.uk 
 

We all shine like stars 
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